
 

ADVERTISEMENT 
 
 

HEAVY EQUIPMENT BID 
 

BID NO.: 18-02-0428 

The North Carolina Sheriffs’ Association (NCSA) invites interested bidders to submit bid proposals for 
2017-2018 Heavy Equipment. 

This contract shall be awarded to the lowest responsible bidder by specification by manufacturer for all 
heavy equipment and to each of the lowest responsible bidder(s) by specification by manufacturer for all 
heavy equipment which said qualifications shall enable the awarding authority of the NCSA to take into 
consideration the financial responsibility of the bidder, proven skill and experience, facilities for 
performing the contract, previous satisfactory performance and such other abilities of the bidder will 
enable him to perform efficiently the contract. 

No bidder may withdraw his bid for a period of sixty (60) calendar days after the date set for the posting 
thereof. 
 
Bidders are hereby advised that the NCSA Contract Administrator reserves the right to reject any bid 
proposal not considered to be competitive in nature based on the best pricing information available.  
Furthermore, the NCSA Contract Administrator reserves the right to reject any or all bids, in whole or in 
part, and/or make awards either as individual items or as a total combined bid, whichever they consider 
to be in the best interest of the local governmental agencies of the State of North Carolina, and to waive 
any informality in any proposal. 

Specifications and solicitation documents may be obtained by bona fide bidders via the NCSA website at 
https://ncveba.org/.  Vendors who wish to participate in this invitation to bid should attend the Pre-Bid 
Conference (date found on the official Invitation to Bid).  You will be furnished a user name and generic 
password before you can log on to the online bid award system (VEBA site). Contact Kaylyn Mitman, 
NCSA Cooperative Bid Coordinator, at (919) 459-6471 for registration information. 
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